
 

 
 
For Immediate Release  
 
INDIANA RAIL ROAD UPGRADES ODON TRANSLOAD FACILITY 
 
Indianapolis, IN, Monday, December 20, 2021 – INRD has recently completed a dynamic 
upgrade to its Odon, Indiana Transload Facility which includes the installation of a new 10” 
concrete floor. The new flooring is in addition to other recent improvements such as a food grade 
railcar dock and two truck docks.  Collectively, these enhancements support the safe handling 
and storage of weather-sensitive products such as particleboard, OSB, plywood and southern 
yellow pine lumber. The Odon Transload Facility boasts 9,600 sq ft of warehouse capacity and 
offers transloading services Monday through Friday.   
 
“The completion of the Odon Transload Facility allows us to offer a more comprehensive 
transloading solution to our customers,” said Dewayne Swindall, President and CEO of The 
Indiana Rail Road. “We pride ourselves on providing a superior customer experience, and this 
upgrade is was critical to support that model.” 
 
 
***  
The Indiana Rail Road Company is a privately-held, 250-mile railroad which serves southwest 
Indiana and eastern Illinois, and connects to the entire North American rail network via strategic 
gateways at Chicago, Indianapolis and Newton, Ill. For more information on the railroad and its 
community involvement, visit www.inrd.com or find us on Twitter and Facebook. 
 
INRD Media Contact: Melissa Chapman, (317) 616-3475, melissa.chapman@inrd.com  
 
Photos: Various views of the Odon Transload Facility completed upgrade 
 
Video: https://www.inrd.com/video/INRD_Odon_Transload_full.mp4 
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